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There have been no statistically significant cases of voter fraud with Oregon’s mail-in 

ballots. If people are required to vote in person on Election Day, that day should be a 

holiday so that everyone has the ability to vote. Until that is the case, mail in ballots 

are the best option we have available to make sure that everyone has the ability to 

vote. 


